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June 15, 2013

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Rizana Fauzi,  S.T. has asked that  I  prepare this  official  Letter  of 
Recommendation  to  support  his  intention  to  continue  his  study  to  pursue  a 
Masters  Degree  in  Applied  Science  at  the  State  Polytechnic  of  Electronics 
“Sepuluh November” (PENS) Surabaya. I do so with a great enthusiasm.

In 2009, Mr. Fauzi completed his first degree (Sarjana Teknik, S.T.) in the 
Department  of  Electrical  Engineering,  Hasanuddin  University,  Makassar 
INDONESIA, where I myself have been with since 1983.  He was one of my best 
students. Mr. Fauzi took all of my classes, mostly in Automatic Control and Linear 
Systems area. As I remember it, he always received good grades for his excellent 
test-results, examination and class-papers. He graduated with a cumulative GPA 
of 3.26 out of 4.00. He was one of a very few students of mine who had a very 
special  interest  in  robotics.  Mr.  Fauzi  designed  a  microcontroller-based 
temperature monitoring robot as his final undergraduate project. I believe he has 
become an excellent robot designer by experience and self-education.  He was 
very active as  a student  both in intra-curricular  and extra-curricular  activities, 
especially those activities that are related to his interests in electronics, robotics 
and automation. 

After his graduation, Mr. Fauzi took several jobs to enhance his practical 
and  field  experience  in  electronics  and  related  area,  until  finally  he  took  a 
teaching  position  at  his  home  town,  Palu,  Central  Sulawesi,  and  started  his 
academic career as a lecturer at the State Polytechnic of Palu. It is only natural 
that  he is  now proposing to continue his study into a Masters  program.  Most 
certainly, I strongly recommended him to do so.

I have been so thoroughly impressed by Mr. Fauzi’s academic competence 
in  his  field,  so  that  I  wholeheartedly  recommend  him for  any  opportunity  to 
continue his study. I strongly believe that he will complete his continuing study 
program without any difficulty what so ever.

Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact 
me, and I will be happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.
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